
 

November 18, 2024 
 
Hello everyone, 
 
We just wanted to let you know that you should be receiving an email outreach from 
Brad Wright at Greekbill shortly, if you haven’t received it already. Brad is reaching out 
to collect your banking information as we begin to process the creation of your accounts 
on Greekbill as we make our transition over the next few months. Please make sure to 
respond to Brad and submit chapter bank account information as requested. 
  
Should you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to respond to this 
email. 
 
Best,  
AGR ChapterSpot Transition Team 
 


